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January 3, 1977

Ms Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Sante Fe, New Mexico 87501
Dear Ms. Gilpin,

I am enclosing a check in the amount of $75.00 
representing one half of the payment on the print 
"The Cove" which you mailed tome in late November. 
I will mail you a check for the remaining $80.00 
in February.

Thank you for your patience. I am really en­
joying the print.

Richard Dorrell

800 Vesr Avenue Austin, Texas 78701 512/478-0983
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